
City Manager’s Office
P. O. Box 347 • 306 E. Colonial Avenue • Elizabeth City, NC 27907

Phone: 252-337-6864 • Facsimile: 252-335-2503

To: Mayor and City Councilors

From: Rich Olson, City Manager

Date: January 10, 2013

Re: Consideration – Appointment of Voting Delegate to NCLM Advocacy
Goals Conference

BACKGROUND:

The North Carolina League of Municipalities is holding an Advocacy Goals
Conference on January 24, 2013. During this conference, the League’s
legislative priorities for the 2013-2014 biennium will be established. The
Advocacy Goals Conference marks the culmination of the League’s goal-setting
process. The proposed NCLM Advocacy Goals for 2013-2014 can be viewed on
the North Carolina League of Municipalities website at the following address:
http://www.nclm.org/SiteCollectionDocuments/Legislative/2013-
14%20LAC_RAC%20Proposed%20Goals.pdf

ANALYSIS:

The League Constitution provides that each member municipality is entitled to
one vote. In order for the City of Elizabeth City to have a vote during this
conference, the City Council will need to appoint a voting delegate. Mayor Peel
is the only Councilor who has registered to attend the conference.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

By motion, appoint Mayor Joe Peel to serve as the City of Elizabeth City’s voting
delegate for the NCLM Advocacy Goals Conference on January 24, 2013.
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